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Attention: Sherry Wright 

Fax: 907-465-6094 

Hello Board of Fisheries: 

RO FES 

March 2, 2017 

r would like to withdraw my proposal (i.e., Proposal 75) in support of Proposal 74. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact me at 907-301·8253. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Buntjer 

~~ 
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